St Bridget's C of E Primary School



FOUNDATION 2 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS PARENTS' EVENING – AUTUMN 2017

This feedback form was aimed at F2 parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their and their child's experience at St Bridget's.

Question Asked	Answered Yes	Answered No
Was the meeting informative and do you have a better understanding of how to support your child?	100%	0%
Did you find viewing your child's learning journey informative? (Using the login to School Pupil Tracker Online)	100%	0%
Did your meeting run to time?	100%	0%

Any other comments

Lovely to have the opportunity to sit down with teachers and get feedback in this way, very reassuring, thank you.

Loving the learning journey. It looks like the kids are having so much fun as well as learning.

Very useful meeting to find out we can best work together to support our child's learning

It was great to hear how my child has settled in.

Did not use the School Pupil Tracker Online facility but was able to view the learning workbooks as part of the meeting Early days and everything seems fine thank you.

Loved seeing all the photos of my child in class. It's extremely reassuring to see your child happy and involved in their lessons. Using the School Pupil Tracker Online, this will also help to understand, align and support with the activities/learnings at home. Great tool and lovely to check in and see my child having so much fun. Thank you

Very pleased great teachers!